THsMER

22nd Nareh, 1963.

Professor Dr. H. Walter,
latnnim Institut,

Dear Professor Valter,

Thank you very much for your letter of
18/2/63 and the helpful suggestions rer Dre. Reber.

Ve mh borrow the of the
Handbuch dex ologie Vol. XV with
mmlchymm&umcﬂy t he
required.

Your proposed vigit to Africa will be

"MMMI you find 1t interesting
- amd w&:?umnaviﬁmnu

mmxmnautnm
umu _Walter.




